
	[image: image1.jpg]


[image: image3.jpg]


[image: image4.jpg]


[image: image5.png]


[image: image6.jpg]N =
%*“




[image: image11.jpg]




	[image: image7.jpg]





	Dear Friends of FEISA

How many things have happened during this past month and we have continued experiencing the faithfulness of God in all our activities in FEISA!

On March 30th, the Third Year students organized a beautiful Holy Week service, with songs, videos and a Power Point presentation, reminding us of the great love of our God.  Pastor Donald gave a message in which he talked of the 10 Plagues of Egypt, challenging the students not to sleep another night with frogs in their lives!

Thank you so much for your prayers for the registration of new students.  We now have 34 new First Year students (the most ever!) and 11 Fourth Year students for the Degree course.  In Paraguay, it’s a sad fact that many students complete the academic classes and pass the exams for a particular career but because of financial problems or because of difficulty in organizing their ideas in written form or simply lack of discipline, they never present their degree theses.  We are very happy to say, however, that four of our students are now in the process of preparing to orally defend their theses.  Please pray for them and for at least one who is unable to present hers this year because of financial problems.

We are very grateful to those Prayer Partners who are supporting Biddy and to all of you whose gifts are helping the other scholarship students.  We want to share with you this testimony of oneThird Year student called Rosanna.

“I’m so happy for the invaluable help I am being given.  I feel very privileged to be able to study in FEISA, because we are given such an excellent training.  I should love to know you and personally give you my thanks!”

Laura, a Second Year student writes, “I can’t tell you the great happiness I feel in my heart, knowing that there are people in this world who are so generous, and who, without even knowing me, are blessing me so greatly!  Although I can’t repay you, I know God will do so.”

We are continuing to pray about the one year Early Years Specialization Course.  It has been approved by the Evangelical University but we are still waiting for the official approbation of the Paraguayan Ministry of Education, and we are also praying that more people may be interested in taking it up.

With the changes introduced in FEISA since 2009, we are seeing that our administrative organization has greatly improved and one area in which this is visible is in the documentation of our examination results.  Praise God that our 2011 Third Year students have already been granted their diplomas! 

As we have commented in an earlier letter, Noemi has taken over the role of Teaching Practices Coordinator this year and this has meant that we’ve been praying for someone to be responsible for the Toy Library visits, in her place. We believe that this is an important ministry that we want to develop more and more, and last week, someone called Liz and her husband took on this responsibility. Last Saturday, they had their first experience of directing the ministry and we would ask you to pray for them both.

At the moment, our Second Year students are working on their lesson plans before returning to their respective nurseries from April 30th to May 11th.  April 30th is a very important date in Paraguay as it’s Teacher’s Day, and the following day is Worker’s Day.  Our Third Year students are responsible for preparing an event to honour us, their teachers, while we for our part are preparing small gifts for all our students, as many of them are already working as part time teachers!  We’re going to take the opportunity of sharing an appropriate bible message for them and would ask your prayers for this.                                      
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	· The financial support for Biddy

· The number of students who have registered for the First Year and Fourth Year courses

· The opportunity we had to share God’s word at the Easter Service

· The excellent, hard work of  FEISA’s staff 

· For all Paraguayan teachers and workers

· For the 2011 Third Year teachers’ diplomas.  


	· Those students who are preparing their theses

· The Second Year teaching practices (April 30th to May 11th)

· The approbation of the Early Years Specialization Course by the Ministry of Education

· That the biblical message of Teacher’s Day may touch the students’ hearts

· For Liz and her husband now responsible for the Toy Library visits

· That we may be able to reach more needy children with this ministry of sharing bible stories and bringing them joy through learning to play.



	Our Holy Week Service
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